
 

 

Lissan PS Newsletter  
February 2021 

Dear Parents,  

Please find below useful information and reminders for the month of February 

2021.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

I hope you and your families are keeping safe and well in these worrying times. 

 

The Department of Education has announced that schools will be closed for face to face teaching until at 

least Monday 8th March. The current high rates of infection and hospitalisation means that this 

continues to be necessary in the short term. 

 

I would like to thank you all (both parents and pupils) for your fantastic engagement in Remote Learning. 

We know how difficult it is to juggle the demands of work and home schooling. All the teachers have 

been amazed by the superb work that has been uploaded daily! We have showcased some of this work 

on our website – so please take time to have a look. 

 

https://www.lissanps.com/ 

 

I would also like to pay tribute to all our school staff and thank them for their hard work and dedication. 

They have embraced new technology and are providing innovative, creative and high-quality teaching 

and learning experiences for all the children through our online platforms. I would also like to thank our 

staff for continuing to keep our school open and for supporting supervised learning since the beginning 

of lockdown.  

 

We continue to keep our NHS staff and frontline workers in our prayers. 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mrs McIntyre 

 

Mid-Term Break 

 

The school will be closed for mid-term break from Monday 15th to Friday 19th February and we would 

encourage everyone to take a well-earned break away from the online learning.  

 

The school will be closed and as such supervised learning will not take place during Mid Term in line 

with DENI guidance.  

https://www.lissanps.com/


 

 

 

 

Safer Internet Day – 9th February 2021 

This week we celebrate Safer Internet Week.  As our children are spending more and more 

time online it is more important than ever to talk to them about keeping themselves safe 

online.  Over the week the teachers will upload various activities to reinforce the message of 

online safety.  Please take time to talk to your children about Internet Safety.   

Top 5 Tips for internet safety. 

Staying safe on the internet is a vital part of modern technology use. Here are 5 top tips for 

aiding you and your children in this process: 

 Monitor your child’s internet use and keep a track of their browser history. 

 Make sure you choose strong passwords for your secure information. 

 Keep your privacy settings high to ensure your security. 

 Ensure you're up to date with all the latest security software.  

 Remember to be as vigilant on your mobile as your desktop or laptop.  

 Don't click on links you don't trust 

Remote Learning 

We are delighted with the level of engagement from all our pupils who are clearly working very hard.  If 

you are having any difficulties with Class Dojo please do not hesitate to contact me: 

cmcintyre695@c2kni.net 

  

 

 

 

mailto:cmcintyre695@c2kni.net


 

 

 

 

Primary 7 Transfers 

Applications for your child POST PRIMARY place are all ONLINE this year. The portal will open on Monday 1st 

March and close at 4pm on Tuesday 16th March. 

The admissions criteria for each Post Primary School is now available on the EA website 

(https://www.eani.org.uk/search-schools). Please read carefully through all the criteria that the schools have 

published and in particular the schools you wish your child to apply for. 

All the necessary information and a helpful video is available at: 

https://ww.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions/post-primary-admissions-guide 

Ash Wednesday, the beginning of Lent, is Wednesday 17th February.  Father McGinley has invited us to 

watch Mass at 7.30pm for a special blessing.  The Mass can be viewed on: 

https://www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-michaels-lissan 

A Children's Prayer for Lent  

Lord, please show me what I should give up for Lent  
And when I've given it up  
Remind me to pray to You instead  
To thank You  
To love You  
To hear from You  
Each and every day in Lent  
Amen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://ww.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions/post-primary-admissions-guide
https://www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-michaels-lissan


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For lots more useful resources go to: 

www.mindyourhead.info 

http://www.mindyourhead.info/

